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A Warm Welcome to… 

You may have colleagues who are interested in working at a Primacy clinic but are not quite 
ready to open their own. A variety of Primacy Physicians are currently recruiting other 
physicians and/or specialists to join them at the following locations: 

Abbotsford, BC | Surrey, BC | Spruce Grove, AB | Regina, SK 

Burlington, ON | Brampton, ON | Kitchener, ON  

Mississauga, ON | Peterborough, ON| Pickering, ON | Toronto, ON 

Bedford, NS | Saint John, NB | Summerside, PE  

For more information, please contact your regional representative. 

 

  

Primacy Physicians are Recruiting! 

MEDICAL SPACE 
 

Opening Soon 

Calgary, AB 

 
 

 

 

Available NOW 

Regina, SK 

Brandon, MB 

Lethbridge, AB 

Simcoe, ON 

Chatham, ON 

Leamington, ON 

St. John's, NL 

Charlottetown, PE 

Lower Sackville, NS 

 
 

 

Available in 2015/2016 

Camrose, AB 

Nanaimo, BC 

Sarnia, ON 

London, ON 

Grimsby, ON 

Uxbridge, ON 

Riverview, NB 
 

 

 

 

FOR DETAILS 
 

Contact Tara at 

tara_stanford@primacy.ca 

 

 

We would like to welcome into the Primacy family  
the following clinic operators along with their Associates and Staff: 

 

 Dr. McLeod from Parkway Medical Clinic in Victoria, BC 

 Drs. Merth, Carkner, Mudie, Clutterham, Haines and Sundvick from Good Health Family 
Medicine in Coquitlam, BC 

 Dr. Alfred, Jeyasingh Suvisashamuthu and Durai Jeyasingh from Mercy Medical Clinic in 
Coquitlam, BC 
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CONTACT US 

Phone # 1-877-633-7722 

General Manager  

Melanie Holek - ext. 555 

melanie_holek@primacy.ca 

Director - Site Development 

Tara Stanford - ext. 556 

tara_stanford@primacy.ca 

Manager – Finance & Admin  

Diane Fisher - ext. 554 

diane_fisher@primacy.ca 

Regional Coordinator 
Nicole Morreale - ext. 550 
Nicole_morreale@primacy.ca 
 
REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVES 
 
Senior Regional Manager  
West 
Elizabeth James - ext. 553 
elizabeth_james@primacy.ca 
Cell: (905) 572 - 0530 
 
Facilities Administrator   
Maritimes and Ontario 
Jorelle Djossa - ext. 551 
jorelle_djossa@primacy.ca 
Cell: (905) 630 - 0979 
Bilingual French/English 
 
Facilities Administrator 
Ontario GTA and Manitoba 
Eric Sorensen - ext. 552 
eric_sorensen@primacy.ca 
Cell: (519) 827 - 8004 
Bilingual French/English 

 
Cell numbers are provided for 

urgent after-hours issues 

 

 

 Facebook Initiative  

If your clinic offers walk-in services, you should have already received an e-mail from us. 
Primacy recently initiated a Facebook campaign to promote walk-in clinics within their 
communities. Social media is widely used by people to connect with acquaintances, 
friends, family and even businesses. Having a social media presence is therefore a great 
way of staying involved with your community. It allows patients to refer your business 
to others and stay up to date on important news such as change in hours, holiday 
schedules, policies and physician availability. It is also a great platform for you to share 
interesting health-related comments and articles!  

What can you do with your individual business page? 

 Spread the word by clicking the "Like" button!  

 Each page is currently managed by Primacy but you may contact Nicole               
at ext. 550 to request administrative access for yourself and/or your staff. 

Contact your representative if you offer walk-in services and haven't received an e-mail. 

 

 

Call your Regional Representative at Primacy for any of the following: HVAC or 
electrical problems, stained ceiling tiles, plumbing troubles or burnt out lights. 

For urgent or store related issues we advise you to contact the store manager on site. 
These could include: merchandise blocking your entrance, garbage disposal, pest 
control or if you've called 911 and emergency services are on their way. 

 

 

 Primacy's Extended Health Benefit Plan  

Primacy has now partnered with Blue Cross through United Health Alliance (UHA). 
Blue Cross offers benefits that are more competitive and comprehensive than those 
currently offered by each province's medical association. These benefits are now 
available to individuals (full & part-time) and their families.  

For more information, please contact Frank Shahrokhi from United Health Alliance 
directly at 416-918-5121 or frank@uhainsurance.com and mention that you are 
calling from a Primacy Clinic. 

Maintenance Corner  

Make sure to test your air conditioning unit ahead of time. 

 

We're here to help!  

 

New Ext. 

Numbers!! 


